

Saint Margaret Mary's

Catholic Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs L. Byrne

Pilch Lane, Liverpool, L14 0JG email: stmargaretmary@knowsley.gov.uk

Telephone: 0151-228 4024 Fax: 0151-228 0073

7th October 2019

Reception 2020- Applications Now Open

Dear Parents,

Applications for admission into our school for September 2020 are now open. If your child will be four on or before 31st August 2020, you must apply for a place in reception. This includes children who are currently in our nursery.

If you are a **Knowsley resident** booklets are available from the school office. You must apply directly to **Knowsley.** You can complete the paper form which is inside the booklet and return it to our school office or complete a form online:

http://www.knowsley.gov.uk/residents/education-and-schools/apply-for-a-school-place.aspx

If you are a **Liverpool resident** then you must apply directly to **Liverpool** applications for Liverpool are only available online:

http://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/

ALL (Liverpol and Knowsley) applications must now be supported by a supplementary faith form which is available on our website or from the school office. This must be returned to the school office. **Please note that it is imperative that this form is completed so your child can be ranked correctly.**

The closing date for all application is 15th January 2020. Offer letters will be sent on or around 23rd March 2020.

Further information and advice about admissions can be sought through our website, through the council website or through the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L. Byrne Head Teacher

















